
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

The Winter Sounds Concert at Burntwood Academy last week was a shining example of the impact of the 

Wandsworth Music Service on the children in our local area.  A number of different groups and 

ensembles were showcased and it was wonderful to see young children performing with such confidence 

and enjoyment.  Congratulations to all our Year 3 children who joined Year 3 and 4 children from other 

schools, and a large children’s orchestra, to perform the songs they have been learning.  A truly heart-

warming evening. 

 

Thank you to Mr Dobson, Mrs Carter, Miss Thomas, Miss Cowan, Mrs Kelly, Mrs Varyawa, Mrs Dorman, 

Miss Giedroyc and Rose for the wonderful production of ‘The Sound of Mayhem’ last week.  A true team 

effort. 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn and Spring Term Dates 

 

December 

21st Whole school Mass in the church 

       End of term – 2:00pm 

 

January 2019 

7th INSET 

8th Start of term 

14th After school clubs start 

16th KS2 Family Learning (reading) 9:00am 

17th PTA meeting  7:30pm 

18th KS1 Family Learning (reading) 9:00am 

23rd Y5 class assembly 

30th Reception Family Learning 

 

February 

2nd Valentine disco 5:00 – 7:00pm 

6th Y4 class assembly 

18th - 22nd Half term 

25th INSET day 

 

Sports Day 

 

13th June 2019 

 

 

 

We wish you all a happy, peaceful and holy 

Christmas, and a prosperous new year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Hattie Elwes, and all the staff at St Anselm’s 

It was lovely to see the children bringing in their 

money for Syrian children on Friday. We raised 

£420 for Aid for the Church in Need. 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations also to Year 5 who raised a 

further £682.50  for ACN, and CAFOD, through 

their sponsored times tables challenge. 

Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                 Website: www.stansems.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                         Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

The chaplains very much enjoyed helping out 

at ‘Soup and Sandwich’ last week.  They came 

back to school laden with cracker prizes! 

 

 

 

Well done to St Anne House (Blue) who won the 

house points this term. They may wear home 

clothes on Friday 25th January. 

 

 

 

Do join us for Mass in the church at 10:00am 

tomorrow if you are able to. 


